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          24 March 2025 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 

In terms of clauses 18.4 and 25.2 of the KBA constitution, notice is hereby given of a Special General 

Meeting of the members of Kingfisher Bowling Association who are registered as such as at the date 

hereof to be held at Scottburgh Bowling Club on Monday, 14 April 2025 at 10h00. 

The draft Constitution will be posted on the KBA Website for ease of reference. 

Any disputes must be made in writing, with a motivation, to the KBA Secretary, to be discussed at 

the SGM.  

Attached summary of proposed changes. 

 

 

HANS VAN DER WALT 

PRESIDENT 

 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: 

KBA Affiliated Club Presidents 

KBA EXCO 
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